Oklahoma Municipal
Management Services

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

On Wednesday, March 27, 2024, beginning at 10:00 a.m., the Oklahoma Municipal
Management Services (OMMS) Board may be attending the Oklahoma Municipal
Management Services (OMMS) Conference and Annual Business Meeting, at the
Moore Norman Technology Center South Penn Campus, 13301 South Pennsylvania,
Oklahoma City, OK 73170.

No OMMS Board business is planned during this event.
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